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September 11, 1989

Docket Hos. 50-352
50-353 i

License Nos. NPF-39
NPF-85 j

1U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
ATTN: Document Control Desk !
Washington, D. C. 20555

|!
SUBJECT: Limerick Generating Station, Units 1 and 2 )

NRC Request for Additional Information on Generic Letter 88-01, ;
"NRC Position on IGSCC in BWR Austenitic Stainless Steel P1 ping" 1

I

Dear Sir:

By letter dated August 2, 1988, Philadelphia Electric Company (PECo)
responded to Generic Letter (GL) 88-01, "NRC Position on IGSCC in BWR Austenitic
Stainless Steel Piping " dated January 25, 1988 for Limerick Generating Station
(LGS), Units 1 and 2. PECo subsequently revised that response by letters dated April i
28, 1989 and May 30, 1989. Your letter dated July 10, 1989 requested that PECo i
provide additional information and reformat the information contained in our original ;
response to facilitate a compliance-type review by the NRC. We have recently !

determined that extensive efforts and significant resources will be needed to gather
the additional information and provide it in the format specified in the RAI. We !

believe our original submittal is of sufficient quality to allow PECo not to respond ,

to the RAI. We request that the NRC staff review our original submittal and identify
any open items. We would then provide a response to the open items.

We will take no further action with respect to the RAI until we receive
further direction from the staff. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate
to call us.

Very truly yours,

.
.

G. A. Hunger, r. '
Director

8909190075 890911 Licensing Section_,

DR ADOCK 0500 Nuclear Support Division

cc: W. T. Russell, Administrator, Region I, USNRC 00\T. J. Kenny, USNRC Senior Resident Inspector, LGS
D
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